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From: Contact form at chilmarkma
To: jchristy
Subject: [chilmarkma] MVC Future Planning Committee (Sent by Brian Smith, bcsmvy@yahoo.com)
Date: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 7:55:31 PM


Hello jchristy,


Brian Smith (bcsmvy@yahoo.com) has sent you a message via your contact form
(https://www.chilmarkma.gov/user/27/contact) at chilmarkma.


If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at
https://www.chilmarkma.gov/user/27/edit.


Message:


Hi Jennifer,
As the MVC Chairman of this new committee I'm reaching out to the various chairs of
Planning Boards on the island to get their input on if and how the MVC can help towns focus
on planning needs in the future and most importantly how we can facilitate economic/
industrial zoning planning moving forward. We're hoping to have a hybrid meeting next
Wednesday , the 29th with the Planning Board Chairs from each town and other board
members who may be interested. The meeting is tentatively scheduled for 4 pm. Please pass
along to your board.
Thanks,
Brian Smith
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